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From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL @vancouver.ca>
Date: 4/11/2017 11:15:48 AM
Subject: Some good news

Greetings Mayor and Council-

I’'m happy to let you know that Monday evening the Park Board approved the JOA for the CCAs. The CCAs now have
a few months to decide whether to accept it. So, much more work to do, but this is a major milestone that
represents a lot of work from Malcolm and the team supporting this work.

Best

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager

City of Vancouver | 453 W 12h Avenue
Vancouver | BCV5Y 1V4

604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston
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